
THE CATHOLIC WOMENS LEAGUE 
NOVA SCOTIA PROVINCIAL COUNCIL 
HERE I AM, LORD, SEND ME - FAITH 

 
MEMO #2 

 
To:  Doreen Boudreau, Antigonish Diocesan Faith Chair 
              Catherine Gonsalves, Halifax-Yarmouth Diocesan Faith Chair 
 
Through:   Diocesan Presidents and Secretaries: 
   Anne McCormick, Antigonish (forward to Secretary) 
  Karen Craig, Halifax-Yarmouth (forward to Secretary) 
 
cc.    Jessie Parkinson (NS Provincial President),  
  Cathy Targett (NS Provincial Secretary) to forward to Nova Scotia    

   Provincial CWL Council Executive Officers;  
  Rolande Chernichan, National Chairperson of Faith 
 
From:  Mary Myers, Faith Chair, Nova Scotia Provincial CWL 
 
Subject: Correspondence from Shari Guinta, National President, regarding NET MINISTRIES 
 
Attached: NET Team Letter 
   
Date:  January 28, 2025 
 
TIME SENSITIVE - PLEASE DISTRIBUTE ASAP 
TO BE SENT TO ALL FAITH CHAIRPERSONS AT THE PARISH LEVEL 
 
Because the letter is time-sensitive, correspondence from Shari Guinta, CWL National 
President, regarding National Evangelization Team (NET) request to financially support their 
30th anniversary is being forwarded to chairpersons.  Chairpersons are asked to circulate the 
NET letter to parish councils, encouraging councils to support and promote NET ministries 
(evangelization by youth to youth) in their province, diocese and parishes. 
 
Note that this letter should be distributed to councils in a timely manner for consideration in 
February meetings. 
 
  
 
God bless 
 
Mary Myers 
Faith Chairperson 
CWL Nova Scotia Provincial Council



 
 



 


